
Jane Bliss
POBox2254

Wrangell, AK 99929

February 12, 2014

The Honorable Bert Stedman FE
State Capitol Room 30
Juneau, AK 99801

Re: Passage of Senate Bill 159, to allow air ambulance membership programs to continue.

Dear Senator Stedman,

My name is Jane Bliss and I am a community member who resides in Wrangell Alaska.

Having a membership with the air ambulance program has made me feel more secure knowing I willhave great care to a trauma center if I need to avail myself of this service.
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I have had many friends who have been flown out via Airlift Northwest air ambulance. They have all toldof the wonderful care they received during flight.

Please vote on this bill and show rural Alaskans we count. I hope you will keep us informed of the bill’sprogress.

Thank you for your time and interest in pursuing passage of SB 159 this session.

Sincerely,

Jane Bliss


